
 

 
From: Tatiana Palacio <palaciot@girlguides.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 3:38 PM 
To: Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@London.ca> 
Cc: Stephanie Tudor <tudors@girlguides.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Proclamation Request - Girl Guides of Canada - World Thinking Day - City of 
London 
 
Hi again Heather, 
 
Our local contact in London is Janet Robinson. If you need to reach her for any reason you can email her 
at:  
on-acl4@girlguides.ca 
 
Address: 
908-82 Ridout St S 
London, ON N6C 5H6 
CANADA 
 

We have over 35 Girl Guide Units in the City of London which translates into hundreds of girl and adult 
members that reside in that community. Last year the City of London granted us a proclamation for the 
2023 World Thinking Day event.  
 
We feel that this is specific to London not only because of the amount of members we have in that 
community but also because this is a day and a theme that pertains to all people and raising awareness 
is beneficial. 
 
Please let me know if you have any more questions or concerns. Thank you so much for all your help! 
 
Tatiana 
 
Tatiana Palacio | Provincial Projects Administrative Assistant – Ontario 
She/Her 
Girl Guides of Canada, Ontario Council 

 
Note: I am sending this email during my work day which might be different than yours; there’s no expectation for you 
to respond outside of your normal work hours. 
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